
MEETING OF THE COUNCIL 
24 JUNE 2009 

 
EXTRACT OF MINUTE OF THE EXECUTIVE – 10 JUNE 2009 
 
EX.53 RISK MANAGEMENT ANNUAL REPORT  
 

The Executive Member for Resource submitted a report which 
presented the Risk Management Annual Report.  This provided 
Members with details of risk management activity that had taken 
place over the past 12 months.  It outlined risk management 
policies and practices now in place and the key issues that would 
be addressed during the coming financial year. 
 

 RECOMMENDATION TO COUNCIL  
 
 That the Council’s approach to Risk Management be supported 

and progress made throughout 2008/09 and actions planned for 
2009/10 be noted. 

 
 Reasons for the decision: 
 
 Risk Management is integral to the authority’s strategic and 

functional activities and robust risk management is necessary to 
safeguard the Council’s assets and reputation. 

 
 Other options considered and rejected: 
 
 To seek amendments to the report. 
 
 


